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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide 

news of RNDM  involvement in actions and 

activities related to our ministry of Caring for 

Our Common Home.               

 RNDM C.C.HOME NEWS 

RNDM Sisters in Myanmar are active in the Care for 
Common Home and recent news from there shows Sr 
Martha Aye and her involvement in teaching and learning 
with young people. A workshop was developed for dying 
cloth using materials from nature and then the dyed cloth 
was made into clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Models 

demonstrating 

their skills. 

Sr Martha Aye and 

friend modelling 

their new             

garments. 

In the next edition 

we hope to have 

the link to You 

tube of a video 

about this work-

While we are grateful that our Sisters in this war afflicted country 

can still work with the youth and others, encouraging them to see 

beyond ………. We need to continue to pray for them and  for the 

people of this beautiful country. On this feast of the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus let us pray especially for peace. 

 

Prayer for Peace—Pope Francis 

Lord God of peace, hear our prayer! 

Now, Lord, come to our aid! Grant us peace, teach us peace; guide our 
steps in the way of peace. Open our eyes and our hearts, and give us 
the courage to say: “Never again war!”; “With war everything is lost”. 

Instill in our hearts the courage to take concrete steps to achieve peace.  


